
Urgent Announcement Phish - 1/6/2020
This reported phishing message targets the Tennessee Tech community with a health message. The sender's address is not from Tennessee Tech, which 
is a red flag. The link contained in the message redirects to a malicious site hoping to infect your computer and steal your password.

Please report any suspicious emails to .abuse@tntech.edu
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